
 
 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  CONTACT: Public Works 
September 27, 2024           (941)575-5050 

 
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
 
Beginning today Friday, September 27, 2024, the Adrienne Street Pier will be temporarily closed 
due to Hurricane Helene Damages until further notice. The closure is required to ensure 
the safety of our residents and visitors.   
 
If you have any questions please contact the Public Works Department at (941) 575-5050 during 
the hours of 8 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
RUN DATE: September 27, 2024 
  
E-mail:  City Council 

 
 
 
 

 
 


